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Roadworks at Hamsterley Mill from 7
March 2017

From Tuesday 7 March, for up to 5 days, Red Kite services 45 and 46 will be
unable to serve the Lintzford stop at Hamsterley Mill when heading towards
Newcastle. 

Passengers should either use previous or next stop during the roadworks.

Bus stops heading towards Consett are unaffected.
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